
The Northern Highlights
September 16 - 20, 2019 



September 16 - 20, 2019: This Week’s Northern Highlights
Date Day Activities Coming Up: 

Monday, September 16 5 ● Cross Country practice (grades 4-8) @ 10:45
● Percussion lesson (grades 6 - 8) in Rm. 205 with 

Ms. Brandon @ 12:55
● Intermediate Boys Volleyball practice @ 12:55

● PA Day - Sept 23
● Meet the Staff Evening - 

Sept 26 
● Terry Fox Run/Walk - Sept 

27
● Rosh Hashanah (Faith Day) - 

Sept 30 
● Picture Day - Oct 4 
● Area Cross Country Meet - 

Oct 7 
● Yom Kippur (Faith Day) - Oct 

9
● IB Information Evening at 

Williams SS - Oct 17 

Tuesday, September 17 1 ● Cross Country practice (grades 4-8) @ 10:45
● Intermediate Girls Volleyball practice @ 12:55
● School Council Meeting @ 7:00 pm 

Wednesday, September 18 2 ● Cross Country practice (grades 4-8) @ 10:45
● Intermediate Boys Volleyball practice @ 12:55

Thursday, September 19 3 ● Intermediate Girls Volleyball practice @ 12:55

Friday, September 20 4 ● First Pizza Day! 
● Office index forms due back to the school 



You’re Invited To Meet The Staff Night! 
On Thursday, September 26th, from 6:30 - 7:30, you are invited to NLPS to meet 
our staff. The evening will be an open house format, with a chance for you to visit 
your child(ren)’s classroom and meet the educators. 

We hope to see you there! 





Office Index Cards and iNFORM Cell Phone Communication
Office index cards have been sent home for families to review accuracy. Please 
return the card to the office by Friday, September 20th and note changes, if any. 
It is important that your contact information is up-to-date. In addition to confirming 
the information, please ensure that your cell phone number is in the cell phone 
field, even if you are using this as your home number. The Board is introducing a 
new communications system that will send text messages for emergency 
purposes only. This includes our elementary safe arrivals program and alerts 
related to emergency severe winter weather events. More information will be 
shared with you later in the fall, including how to opt out of receiving text 
messages if you choose



Last Year’s Yearbooks For Sale
We have a limited number of 2018-2019 yearbooks left in the office. If you are 
interested, they will be available on a first come, first served basis. The cost of a 
yearbook is $20; please pay in cash or write a cheque payable to Northern Lights 
Public School. 


